

## DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

As we head towards the half-way marker in the school year it is lovely to see the days start to lengthen and the weather (hopefully) start to improve. Forest School is providing great opportunities for us to be outside and the children are enjoying using the school grounds, even if they do get a little muddy!

### **Manx Youth Games**

Below is a link to the 2018 Manx Youth Film and MYG Website page, where a copy of 2019 MYG Training Booklet can be downloaded.



https:// www.youtube.com/ watch?v=eaWm6zVRfTM https://msr.gov.im/facilities/

sports-development-unit/manx-youth-games/

Saturday 18th May 2019

# **School Governors**

Parent Governor up to December 2020

**Mrs Sofia Corkill** 

ANNOUNCEMEN

**Teacher Governor up to December 2020** 

Mrs Sarah Brooks-Lund



# **World Book Day Activities to include:**

Come dressed as your favourite book character

Share a book with friends and family bring in a photo for our display DEAR (Drop Everything And Read)

Bridge Bookshop books on sale along with a Cake Sale

from 3.30 p.m. Refreshments available.



Bridge Bookshop books available to view all week from Monday 4th March in the Assembly Hall BOOK DAY

7 MARCH 2019



We will be using Lula's book as inspiration for activities during the day and Lula herself will be available to give tips and advice on writing your own book!



A parent thought that the following information might be of interest to our school community. BBC Radio 2's story writing competition is a chance for children to write a story of 500 words and submit it online.

All entries must be received by **Friday 8th March at 7pm**.

More information is available online at:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/ p00rfvk1

#### Threadworms

We have some reported cases of threadworms.

The school continues to take all steps possible to promote good hygiene practices and to help children understand the importance of washing and drying hands properly.

Further information is available at <a href="https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/">https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/</a> threadworms/





Completely free - No need to book All ages and abilities welcome - just turn up and play

OPEN ACCESS POLICY - children must be signed in by a parent/carer but can come and go as they please.

Children are encouraged to manage their own RISK.

If you are unsure of your child's ability, we advise you to stay and support them
Staff are NOT responsible for supervising children's return home.

Most venues do not have toilet facilities available!

Monday Onchan - REC Ramsey - Coronation Park

18th February (behind commissioners)

Tuesday 19th February

Wednesday Peel - The Raggart

Thursday Anagh Coar School

21st February

Friday 2nd Enbryony

Ballasalla - School Field

Willaston - School Field

Willaston - School Field

There's no such thing as bad weather; just inappropriate clothing.

Isle of Play Registered Charity No. 1245

info@isleofplay.im

## Girls Football - MYG update

# Girls football sessions are available to any girl in Year 2 or above

Any questions related to MYG Girls Football or indeed girls football please email Simon Elson (Simon.Elson@isleofmanfa.com) or alternatively phone 615576 + 309300

The PTFA would like to say a huge 'Thank You' to one of our school parents for her brilliant fundraising contributions over the past few months. We are extremely grateful for your generosity and look forward to using the money to put on many great events for the children of Scoill Phurt Le Moirrey over the coming year. Another thanks is in order for the Thursday Mums and Tots group for their kind donation of £100.

#### FOOTBALL CLUB

Continuing next half term after school for boys and girls in years 5 and 6

NETBALL CLUB



Starting next half term for boys and girls in years 1, 2 and 3



Duo b!z'art - performing artists	Whole School Concert	Friday 15th February - pm
Half term holidays		18th to 22nd February
Back To School		Monday 25th February
Parents' Evening	All Classes	Tuesday 5th March 4pm to 7pm Wednesday 6th March 3.45pm to 5.15pm
World Book Day	Information available in this newsletter	Thursday 7th March
Ardwhallan	Year 4	Monday 11th March Monday 18th March
Cycle Training	Year 5	Monday 11th March to Friday 15th March
Red Nose Day	Information available in this newsletter	Friday 15th March
X-Country Championships	Years 4, 5 and 6 Nobles Park	Thursday 28th March - pm
Easter holidays		8th April to 22nd April

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

#### **And Finally**

Thank you for your responses to my last newsletter. I am delighted to report that, through combined effort, our car park is a much safer place every day.

Thank you for reading the information in this newsletter - there's lots going on!

Ange Callaghan Headteacher